
 

 

 

Sunshine Coast Arena Water Well Investigation 
Updated June 21, 2024 

A feasibility study is being completed to 
determine the viability and feasibility of an 
existing well adjacent to the SCA as a water 
source for ice operations. This well is currently 
decommissioned and is no longer licensed. 
Transitioning to using this well would result in a 
reduced demand on Chapman Water System. 

 

 

BACKGROUND 

BUDGET 
Approved Budget: $63,000 

Construction: TBD 

 

CRITICAL DEPENDANCIES 

 

• Water quality and quantity testing 
• Funding (Construction) 
• Water License 

 

 

www.scrd.ca/water 

 TIMELINE 

PROJECTED YIELD 

To be determined 

Figure 1: Sunshine Coast Arena 

2024 
Budget approved for feasibility study 

2024/2025 
Results of feasibility study presented to 
SCRD Board 

To be determined 
Based on results of feasibility study 


